
WILLOW BANK INFANT SCHOOL 
Newsletter 

From the Headteacher  7th February 2020 
It was lovely to see so many of our Year 1 parents this morning at their first family 
time of the year! Our children love having a chance to show you what they have been 
busy doing in their classrooms.  
Last week, I sent out a Parentmail about a brilliant parenting course that is being 
offered free of charge by Wokingham, called 1-2-3 Magic.  Places are filling up fast, so 
if you are interested in attending this course, then please just let the office know your 
name, how many people will be attending and whether you want the evening or 
morning sessions.  
As the weather is warming up, please may I ask you to turn your engines off whilst 
you are parked outside the school for pick-up and drop-off. Not only will it save you 
some fuel, it makes the air around the school that the children breathe far cleaner. 
There are an increasing number of families who are arriving late in the mornings, 
which is having a negative impact on the children’s education and their emotional 
wellbeing, as many find it difficult to settle into class and get going. As we have to keep 
the children outside the office until the register is returned, many children are very 
embarrassed to be seen going in late. Please can you make the effort to bring your 
child to school on time every day. Thank you!  
Year 2 are looking forward to their school trip to Windsor Castle next week- let’s hope 
the lovely spring sunshine lasts! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend!                                                               
                                                                                                              Michelle Masters 

Diary Dates 
February 

13th  Year 2 Windsor 
Castle Trip 

14th  Year 2 Family Time 

14th  Valentines  Day 
Cake Sale 

14th  End of Spring Term 
1  

17th-
21st  

Half Term Holiday 

24th  Spring Term 2 
Starts 

March 

2nd  Art Week 

5th  World Book Day 

6th  EYFS Family Time 
and Coffee Session 

13th  Year 1 Family Time 
and Coffee Session 
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From the PTA   

Cake Sale- Friday 14th February  
Next Friday, we will be holding a Valentines Cake Sale. Donations of small or large cakes will be greatly appreciated. If you don’t have time 
to bake, shop bought items are most welcome too. Please could you bring all donations to the ICT suite on the morning of the sale, and 
don’t forget to bring some spare change and a maybe a Tupperware box at pick up on Friday.  
If you are kind enough to donate a cake to the sale, please could you ensure that they are completely nut free as there are several children 
in school with a nut allergy. Thank you for supporting this event.  
Second Hand Uniform Sale  
Alongside the cake sale on Friday, there will be a second hand uniform sale in the school playground. Bring some spare change and grab 
yourself a bargain.  
Willow Bank Jumper and cardigans - £1.50  
Grey trousers, skirts and pinafore dresses £1.00  
PE T- Shirts/ branded white polo shirts - 50p  
Summer Dresses - £1  

Park up- Engine off! 



WILLOW BANK INFANT SCHOOL 

Happy Birthday to you! 

Newsletter 

Congratulations to these children! 
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